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Please do NOT end Oregon’s successful vote by mail system. This is a transparent 

attempt by right wing extremists to suppress the vote. For more than 20 years, voters 

in Oregon have been able to vote from the privacy of our homes. This allows for a 

more thoughtful way to study the issues and vote with my values. Voter fraud in 

Oregon is extremely low. Every state should follow our lead. A fair democracy is one 

that encourages all eligible citizens to vote, and does not seek to limit our right to cast 

a ballot.  


